

Greenfield Academy Weekly Newsletter

Friday 25th July 2025



Follow us on Twitter- @Greenfield_HT

Mrs Neophitou's News

End of 2024/25

What an amazing year! It has been fantastic to celebrate the end of year with so many super events such as the Summer Concert, Sports Day, Year 6 Leavers, Attendance Tea Party and our Summer Picnic. Thank you to so many of you for attending these and we hope you enjoyed them as much as we did.

The children have worked incredibly hard this year and have made us proud in every way. They have such a fantastic attitude and clearly love coming to school. The children are a pleasure to teach and we are so impressed by their attitude to be 'the best they can be'. They should be very proud of themselves for their achievements. Every visitor we have in school comments on what a fantastic place Greenfield Academy is.

Thank you to all the staff for their continued hard work and dedication this year to the children and families at school. They have delivered an exciting year of curriculum learning including visitors, trips and lots of fantastic learning experiences.

Finally, thank you to the parents and carers- your support is vital to school and we are very grateful to all of you. We break up for the holiday on **Tuesday 29th July at 3.15pm**. Have a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you all in September.

100% Attenders

These children have received a special treat for achieving 100% attendance for the entire year. What an achievement!

Reception	Adil
<u>-</u>	-
Year 1	Obichi
Year 2	Uruchi
	Blossom
	Flourish
	Caleb
Year 4	Ismail
	Abeedah
	Fiyin
	Taahira
Year 5	Evan
	Harry
	Sumaya
Year 6	Aisha
	Ameerah
	Ibrahim
	Maryam
	Sadia
	Linda



Back to School

School starts back on **Tuesday 2nd September 2025** at 8.45am. Our FREE Breakfast Club will be open as normal from 8.30am for Reception- Year 6 children.

Uniform Reminders

Recently I have noticed that a lot of children have not been wearing the correct uniform to school.

Our Uniform Policy is designed to:

- Promote the ethos of the academy
- Provide a sense of belonging and identity
- Set an appropriate tone for learning in the academy

Pupils are expected to wear their uniform correctly, responsibly and with pride. Staff will praise pupils verbally for their presentation where appropriate. If the child is not wearing the appropriate uniform they will be asked why, supported to wear uniform from school spares and reminded to wear their own uniform the next day. If children persistently do not wear the correct uniform, school will contact parents to discuss the issue.

Pupils are not permitted to wear:

- Jewellery except for one small stud earring in each pierced ear and a watch (not a Smart watch)
- Coloured hair accessories that are not school colours
- Make-up including nail varnish/ false nails
- Caps, jeans
- Haircuts with heavily shaved patterns into the head

It is important to us that we do not place a financial burden on families which is why we offer a Uniform Bank in school. Drop-in sessions are available in the Community Room every Monday from 9 - 10am or alternatively contact the school office on 0161 368 1898 or email info@greenfield.theharmonytrust.org to arrange a time to view available uniform.

Over the summer holiday, please can you ensure your child has the correct uniform ready to come back to school in September looking smart!

Andrew Hyde – our Uninform supplier currently has an offer of 10% off orders if you use the code "July". Andrew Hyde School Uniform – click this link to access their website.







SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK

This week the children's new teacher has chosen a child that has impressed their them with their **dedication and super attitude to their learning!**

Nursery-	Arsalan- for great accuracy and distance in javelin throwing!
Reception	Sahara- for being amazing at everything she does!
Year 1	Aleena- for her enthusiasm on Sports Day!
Year 2	<i>Mariyam</i> - for always being <u>AMAZING!</u>
Year 3	Aadam- for great effort on Sports Day!
Year 4	Aisha- for being a Sports Star!
Year 5	Harry- for being a great Sports Leader!
Year 6	Michael- for superb acting in assembly!

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! BELIEVE ACHIEVE SUCCEEED





